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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Rose Shriner

Sent: Friday, February 13, 2015 11:59 AM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Cc: Steph Mifflin; Emily  Miltko; Lindsey Ozbolt; Jeff Watson; Doc Hansen

Subject: FW: RADER ROAD POT DEVELOPMENT-SE-14-00011 GROW BROS

 

 

Rose Shriner|Permit Technician 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 N Ruby St Ste.2 |Ellensburg, WA 98926 

(p) 509.962.7506|(f) 509.962.7682 

rose.shriner@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: william erickson [mailto:bandgerickson@gmail.com] 

Sent: Friday, February 13, 2015 11:58 AM 

To: CDS User 

Cc: Kittitas County Commissioners Office 

Subject: RADER ROAD POT DEVELOPMENT-SE-14-00011 GROW BROS 

 

We were surprised to read in the newspaper of a proposed Pot (Farm) Development on Rader Road. We often use this 

road for biking and walking. Rader Road is a narrow country road  without even a painted line going up the middle. I 

understand by the newspaper article the full developed plan is for 94 buildings. This is a huge operation to be on a 

narrow country road with livestock and agriculture traffic. The employees of the operation will most likely be users of 

the product. This adds to the danger on the narrow country road and the danger would spread to the other roads in the 

area  The property currently has a Realtor For Sale posted on it. So who really owns it? 

I think you need to reconsider the need for  an Environmental Impact Statement for the Development. 

 

William and Glenda Erickson 

6980 Wilson Creek Rd. 

Ellensburg, Wa. 98926 

 

509-925-1349 

 

 

________________________________ 

 

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County email system and may be subject to public 

disclosure under Chapter 42.56 RCW and to archiving and review. 
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